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I am a CDA, EFDA, EFODA and I oppose HB 2996 because it: 

Increases health risks for patients and dental assistants, alike 

Waters down the quality of care received by patients 

Devalues the dental assisting profession 

Lowers respect for the profession 

Could reduce pay and opportunities for dental assistants 

 


